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Sports Day 

KS1 = Morning 9am onwards 

KS2 = Afternoon 1:15pm onwards 

Children will participate in their ‘house’ teams of Ash (yellow), Oak (red), Beech (blue), Sycamore (green). Ideally, children 

will wear a t-shirt of that colour alongside sports clothing and footwear suitable for the day. This may mean sun cream and 

a sunhat. Please be aware that, should the weather forecast on the day be rainy, we will postpone the event to another 

day if possible. We hope to hold the event on the top field of Ecclesfield Comp as we have done in the past with parents 

as spectators. We will confirm this nearer to the date. Access will be on foot through the school car park where a member 

of staff will guide you. We respectfully ask that access to the car park is kept clear at all times. 

Welcome back to the final term of 2021-2022 

4.7.22 Sports Day 

6.7.22 Y5 Visit to Kelham Island 

6.7.22 Y3 and Y4 visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

13.7.22 Structured Conversations and Informal Parents’ evening (including new teacher talks) 

14.7.22 Y2 Trip to Abbeydale Industrial Hamlet 

14.7.22 School Disco KS1 4pm-5.15pm KS2 5.30pm-6.45pm– We have no volunteers up to press and we will be unable to hold the disco 
without any help, we are also desperately in need of a DJ.  If you are able to help at either one of or both of the discos please contact 
the school office.   

15.7.22 & 18.7.22 Structured Conversations 

20.7.22 Coit’s Got Talent (TBC) 

21.7.22 Last day of school, Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9am (TBC) 

22.7.22 INSET Day 

INSET Days 2022-23 

Currently, there are three dates set out of a possible five for the INSET days 2022-23: 
Thursday 1st September 
Friday 2nd September 
Friday 30th September 

The remaining two dates will be confirmed in due course. 
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Sickness and Diarrhoea 

If your child has had sickness and/or diarrhoea please remember the Public Health England guidance on infection control, 

which school uses as part of its policy, is that children should not attend school until 48 hours after the last episode.  Not 

only can these infections be passed to other children but also adults in school which, in turn affects teaching and learning.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Y6 Residential 

Y6 have had an amazing time at Kingswood (as you can tell from the photos) and have shown great maturity whilst being 

away from home. 

A huge thank you to Mr Watson, Mrs Howford and Mrs Brailsford for accompanying the children for the full trip. 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

Informal Parents’ Evening Wednesday 13th July from 3:30pm 

This is an event to see your child’s work from this academic year and also to attend talks from their next class teacher. 

These talks will include expectations in terms of attainment, possible topic themes and off site visits, homework, daily 

routines and an opportunity to see your child’s new classroom environment for next year. Details to follow.  

Hay Fever 

If your child suffers with hay fever and needs medication (medicine, eye drops, nasal spray) through the day during the 

high pollen season, please complete the Medicine Administration form on sQuid.  Even if their medication is not 

prescribed.  If children have their first dose of medication at home, staff can give another dose at lunchtime to help them 

through the day. 

 

Late Arrivals and Late Collections 

If you are late bringing your child to school please bring them to the office and sign them in on our electronic system.  

They will need to order their lunch choice here too.  If you are late collecting your child or children please come to the 

office and sign them out.  Staff will be available to help you use the system.  Thank you. 

 

Reading for Pleasure 

To encourage and promote a love of reading we would like to extend our ‘reading for pleasure’ to parents and carers.  

There will be a ‘library’ trolley for book exchanges under the parent shelter by the main entrance every Friday. 

 



   
 

   
 

 

  

 

 

 

Transition Assembly 

The whole school took part in an assembly by St John’s church about transition. 

 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child comes into school with their water bottle every day.  Bottles should contain water only please, 

not flavoured water or fruit juice.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Golf Day 

 

 

 

 

Partnership Games 

 

Y5 had a fantastic day out at Concord Leisure Centre yesterday.  They took part in a 

range of different sports and showed superb sportsmanship.  Their behaviour was 

excellent; we are proud of how they represented Coit. 

 

Fresh on the back of Sheffield’s own Matt Fitzpatrick winning the US Golf Open, all 

classes had an opportunity to work with a golf coach as part of our golf day. They 

played a target-practice game which was great fun! 

 



   
 

   
 

 

Our Awards 

Tabitha Mounsey has a silver award from Sheffield Children’s University. 

  If you have any awards you would like to share please email Mrs Short: sshort@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 Weekly Attendance  Bennett Award House Points Learning Mindset - Be 
Respectful and co-operate 

F2 

 

Jake Winfrow  

A fantastic week writing about our own ‘Supertato’ 
designs! Well done! 

Reuben Gaunt Charlotte Brown  

Y1 

 

Thomas Hosford  

Thomas is trying exceptionally hard (as he always does) 
to produce some wonderful pieces of writing including 
a range of wider and advanced vocabulary. He is also 
using punctuation excellently too! Thomas also 
demonstrates excellent comprehension when reading 
and enjoys all he does in turn of the amazing depth he 

puts in       It is a pleasure to work with you Thomas!  

Orla Palmer Kaveen Stalin  

Y2 

 

Matilda Lightfoot 

 
Matilda tries incredibly hard in all lessons. She listens to 
any feedback she is given and always has her hand up 
in lessons to answer questions. 

Holly Stringer  Annabelle Lee 

Y3 

 

Jacob Rose 

Jacob always comes to school with a great attitude 
towards his learning and to others. He is a good friend 
and helpful to all. 

Jojo Wasnidge Tabby Mounsey 

Y4 

 

Cohen Statham 

Cohen is always willing to join in class discussions. He 
asks fantastic questions which help other children’s 
learning and he is so enthusiastic about our topics. 

Alicia Hall Roxxie Barrett Parr 

Y5 

 

Florence Wynn 
 
Florence has settled into Coit so well. She is a kind, 
respectful member of the class and is working hard in 

lessons. Well done, Florence!        

Nyla-Mae Leek-
Grayson 

Grace Love 

Y6     
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